
THE VOYNICH MANUSCRIPT ESSAY

Free Essay: Have you heard of the Voynich Manuscript? The Voynich manuscript is a secret code containing six
sections and has a long history background.

The similarity between the drawing inks and text inks suggested a contemporaneous origin. Statistical
patterns[ edit ] The text consists of over , characters, [14] with spaces dividing the text into about 35, groups
of varying length, usually referred to as "words" or "word tokens" 37, ; 8, of those words are considered
unique "word types". He had four siblings, three were older than him and one was younger. And objects from
premodern historyâ€”like medieval manuscriptsâ€”are the perfect canvas on which to project our worries
about the difficult and the frightening and the arcane, because these objects come from a time outside culture
as we conceive of it. The majority of scholars have associated the sect of Qumran with the Essenes due to their
similarities Gibbs came to his conclusion after discovering the text is written in Latin ligatures. And so, at
least for the moment, the Voynich manuscript's life as a mystery continues, keeping busy not just professors
but enthusiasts, technologists, Research Associates, and many others besides. There are many competing
theories. He managed to create symbols and shapes similar to those in the manuscript, and thus theorized that
the book was nothing more than meaningless lines. The authors had left the solution to the anagram in a sealed
envelope with the P. When it comes, however, to a singularly indecipherable text, the Voynich Manuscript ,
the language it contains encodes the wisdom of a solitary intelligence, or an obscure, hermitic community that
seems to have left no other trace behind. Maybe scholars will only find accounting logs and inventories, or
maybe entirely new ways of perceiving reality. Cheshire has revealed little about its content thus far, though
he has described the text as "compiled by Dominican nuns as a source of reference for Maria of Castile, Queen
of Aragon. Recently, however, an expert has come forward claiming to have some insight into the mysterious
manuscript. Most of the females are at least partly nude, and each holds what appears to be a labeled star or is
shown with the star attached to either arm by what could be a tether or cord of some kind. There is strong
evidence that many of the book's bifolios were reordered at various points in its history, and that the original
page order may well have been quite different from what it is today. Based on modern analysis using polarized
light microscopy PLM , it has been determined that a quill pen and iron gall ink were used for the text and
figure outlines; the colored paint was applied somewhat crudely to the figures, possibly at a later date. The
blue paint proved to be ground azurite with minor traces of the copper oxide cuprite. In fact, many of the plant
drawings in the herbal section seem to be composite: the roots of one species have been fastened to the leaves
of another, with flowers from a third. The Voynich Manuscript has charisma, and charisma has lately held a
monopoly on our attentions. The Yale University Press edition ventures no theory of who created the Voynich
manuscript or what it says. Gibbs also pointed out that many of the drawings in the Voynich manuscript are of
various plants resembling modern herbs though none can actually be identified , and of bathing practices
typical in medieval times. None of these theories the Hebrew one proposed by Artificial Intelligence has
proven conclusive. But its script only vaguely resembles known European languages. Now, the manuscript is
stored away in the rare-book library at Yale University. Voynich believed that his impenetrable book
contained authentic wisdomâ€”or, at least, he said so during publicity kicks in the States, trying to make his
treasured book famous. This section also has foldouts; one of them spans six pages, commonly called the
Rosettes folio, and contains a map or diagram with nine "islands" or "rosettes" connected by " causeways "
and containing castles, as well as what might be a volcano. Kraus bought the manuscript from the Voynich
family and gave it to the Beinecke Library in  It has no title and no author. One telling detail: his father-in-law
was George Boole. In , U. I spent most of my research time on the library's fifth floor and went through the
stack of Chaucer books, particularly the publications by the Chaucer Society The little information I did find
might lead to reasons why the manuscripts, particularly the Ha3 , are difficult to research and why they are
seldom mentioned. Description Reviews The first authorized copy of this mysterious, much-speculated-upon,
one-of-a-kind, centuries-old puzzle. This fascimilie and the accompanying series of essays give a clear sense
of the current state of knowledge on the manuscript and reveal the findings of new research. The language
used was ubiquitous in the Mediterranean during the Medieval period, but it was seldom written in official or
important documents because Latin was the language of royalty, church and government. Nobody can decode
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the language the book is written in. For a century, academics and cryptographers have been trying to break the
code, but to no avail. The so-called 'Voynich Manuscript' is proof that, even in our increasingly demystified
world, mystery is still alive. Written in an unknown script by an unknown author, the manuscript has no
clearer purpose now than when it was rediscovered in by rare books dealer Wilfrid Voynich.


